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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

For Immediate Release          31 March 2023 

 
Portfolio Concentrated Solutions Unlimited Company 

 
 

  

RE: Change of Directors 

The directors of Portfolio Concentrated Solutions Unlimited Company (the “Company”) would like to 

announce that with effect from 27 February 2023, Cliona Murphy has resigned as a director of the 

Company.  As of the same date, Bridget Kennedy was appointed as a director of the Company. 

Enquiries:  

Matheson LLP Yvonne Lappin 

Phone: +353 1 232 2000 

 

 

 


